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Wednesday, June 6
Acton Al-Anon 21st Anniversary: 8 p.m. at Trini-

ty United Church, 70 Mill St E, Acton, use back door. 
Al-anon & AA speakers, fellowship and refreshments 
following meeting.

Your Health Your Way seminar: Mississauga 
Halton Community Care Access Centre presents 
Planning for care before a crisis. Learn about a 
health power of attorney, health care in the home 
and about what to plan for and what to do. This free 
one-hour information session will be held 6:30-7:30 
p.m. at Braeban Golf Course Clubhouse, 5700 Terry 
Fox Way, Mississauga. To register 905-855-9090, ext. 
2070 or email yourhealthyourway@mh.ccac-on.ca 
Info: www.yourhealthyourwaymh.org

Youth Drop-in Basketball: on Wednesdays until 
June 13 at George Kennedy School, 7-8 p.m. (ages 
13-17) and 8-9 p.m. (ages 18-24). It will also be held 
on Mondays until June 11 at McKenzie-Smith Ben-
nett School, 8-9 p.m. (ages 13-17) and 9-10 p.m. 
(ages 18-24). Admission: $3 at the door.

Georgetown Little Theatre’s Improv Club: runs 
Wednesday evenings all summer beginning May 30 
at 7:30 p.m. at the GLT Studio, 33 Stewarttown Rd. 
New youth (15 years and up) and adult members 
welcome. For information please leave a message at 
the studio, 905-877-3422. No experience necessary. 
Lots of fun.

Asphasia recovery: Halton Aphasia Centre can 
assist persons recovering from a stroke or other trau-
ma and living with aphasia (the resultant language 
disorder from damage to the communications cenre 
of the brain). Program runs Wednesdays, 9:30 a.m. 
to 1:30 p.m. at Glen Williams Town Hall, 1 Prince 
St., Glen Williams. Info: 905-702-5312 or www.hal-
tonaphasiacentre.com

Nordic Pole Walking: Wednesdays, 6:30 p.m. 
outside Gellert Centre; bring toonie for the Heart 
and Stroke Foundation. Led by certifi ed Nordixx 
Pole Walking instructor Ginger Quinn, 905-691-

9122. Sponsored by GEM Health Care Services www.
gemhealthcare.com

Thursday, June 7
Annual Shrub and Pie Sale: at Union Presby-

terian Church, 16789 22nd Sideroad (intersection 
of Winston Churchill Blvd. and Old School Road). 
Large variety of shrubs and ornamentals kindly do-
nated by Sheridan Nurseries, Perennials available. 
Barbecue. Viewing from 5:30 p.m. Auction Sale be-
gins at 6:30 p.m.

Acton Farmers’ Market: comes 
alive every Thursday afternoon, 3-7 
p.m. on Willow St. Come out and 
enjoy homegrown produce, meats, 
baked goods, crafts and more. Info: 
www.downtownacton.ca or 519-853-
9555.

Ballinafad Hall Board euchre: is 
held 7:30 p.m. at the Ballinafad Com-
munity Centre. Cost is $3/player. 

Chamber Golf Tournament: at Eagle Ridge Golf 
Club. Shot gun start 1 p.m., scramble format. This 
tournament is geared to businesspeople who are 
as interested in enjoying themselves and meeting 
people as their golf score. Info: including a video of 
the 2011 tournament, visit www.haltonhillschamber.
on.ca or call 905-877-7119.

Thursday afternoon euchre: 1:15-3:35 p.m. at 
the Acton Legion, 15 Wright Ave. Hosted by the La-
dies Auxiliary. Everyone is welcome. Come out and 
meet others for a good time. Admission: $2.

Bingo: every Thursday hosted by Georgetown 
Optimist Club, 13439 Hwy. 7, 7-9 p.m. Cash prizes. 
Fundraiser for youth activities. Info: Clay, 905-873-
1709.

ANVIL men’s fellowship ministry: of George-
town Christian Fellowship (GCF) meets every 
Thursday, 7 p.m at the church, 13619 Hwy 7 West, 
Georgetown. ANVIL provides an environment where 
men can establish and build genuine brotherly rela-
tionships and grow in their spiritual journey. This 
has been accomplished through weekly meetings, 
breakfasts and special events such as retreats and 
conferences. Each gathering has emphasized deep-
er friendships and biblical truths to encourage and 
strengthen Christian character. Info: www.theanvil-
newsletter.blogspot.ca, 905-873-9652.

Friday, June 8
Perennial Plant sale: will be held over two days 

on Friday, June 8 (5-7 p.m.) and Saturday, June 9 (9 
a.m. to 1 p.m.) in the Terra Cotta Parkette, 215 King 
St. More than 600 plants available, with proceeds to 
go towards the Terra Cotta Community Centre.

PD Day Kid’s Camp: The 
June 8 PD Day is coming up 
fast and you’re looking for 
something for the kids to do?  
St. George’s Anglican Church 
is offering Kid’s Camp from 
9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  There are 
games, crafts, science activities, 
storytelling, snacks and lunch, 
all for $15 per child. Kid’s Camp 
is for children 4-10 years of age.  
Call St. George’s, 905-877-8044 
for a registration form.  Also tak-
ing registrations for our summer 
Kid’s Camp, July 9-13, 9 a.m. to  
noon.  The $35 registration fee 
includes a T-shirt, music CD, 
snacks, crafts, games.  Contact St. George’s for a reg-
istration form.

Youth Dance: at Acton Community Centre. Info: 
www.haltonhills.ca/recandparks

Community Calendar

On behalf of the branch we 
would like to thank the BBQ 
crew for cooking last Friday 
evening. It was too bad that 
the weather was just not nice 
but we sure needed the rain. 
We were also entertained by 
the Par 3 Show Band and what 
a show they put on for us. The 
dance fl oor was very busy and 
the jokes and laughter were so 
much fun. 

Last Friday was our Hon-
ours and Awards Ceremony for 
members getting their service 
pins They are M. Davis 45, J. T. 

Hayes 45, W. H. Douglas 40, Da-
vid C. Kilpatrick 40, Malcolm D. 
Mackenzie 40, R. K. Smith 40, 
D. Lynn 35, S. C. McKnight 35, 
Ross Britton 30, Gail Doyle 30, 
D.E. Jordan 30, Robin Rivers 
30, William Rivers 30, Colleen 
A. Tobin 30, Karen Smith 25. 
These were years of service at 
the branch. Congratulations to 
you all. 

There were two special 70 
years of women in the military 
pins given to Ron McKnight on 
behalf of his mother, Joan and 
to Phyllis Bunn who were both 
veterans. 

Another gift was given to Fa-
ther Bob, our padre who is leav-

ing Acton June 27 to go to St. Cle-
ments. We will truly miss you. 

Remember to mark your cal-
endar for June 15, 7-11 p.m. when 
we will have the Brown’s Garage 
band on the patio or if it is rain-
ing it will be in the games room. 

On June 23rd we will be 
hosting our district shoes. Why 
not come out and cheer on our 
team? There will also be enter-
tainment again on the patio or 
in the games room with Cosmic 
Warehouse from 5-10 p.m. 

Many thanks to all who came 
out to plant the geraniums at 
the cemetery during Decoration 
Day on Sunday.

The branch would like to con-

gratulate all of 
the new ex-
ecutive mem-
bers:  John 
Wagg, presi-
dent; George  
DeRabbie, past president; 1st 
Vice Peg Graham; 2nd Vice Bob 
Service; 3rd Vice Frank Single; 
Les Bentley secretary; and com-
mittee members: Pat Graham, 
Kati Nuttall, Dave Maloney, 
Jon Uiterwyk, Joyce Buchanan, 
Bob Merrikin, Sharon Graham, 
Wayne Young

Ladies Auxiliary Notes
By L.A. president Peggy Harris
This past Saturday several 

L.A. members met at Fairview 

Cemetery to help dig holes for 
Decoration Day. Then on Sun-
day the L.A. members met at the 
cemetery to plant geraniums in 
memory of our L.A. members 
and veterans. Thank you ladies 
for coming out and helping. Also 
thank you to Keith Andrews for 
getting our geraniums for us.  

Remember ladies June 7 is 
the potluck 6:15 p.m. followed 
by the General Meeting at 8 
p.m.  Come with your appetite 
as all the food is delicious. 

Acton Legion feted two of its regular card play-
ers who come out on Thursday and Fridays to play 
euchre. Gord and Jean Aitken just celebrated their 
65th wedding anniversary.

Members of the Acton Legion gathered recently to present 
long-serving pins to members: Karen Smith, Ross Britton, 
Gail Doyle, D.E. Jordan, Robin Rivers, William Rivers, Colleen 

A. Tobin, D. Lynn, S. C. McKnight, W. H. Douglas, David C. 
Kilpatrick, Malcolm D. Mackenzie, R. K. Smith, J. T. Hayes 
and  Phyllis Bunn.

Acton Legion membership honoured with service pins
By SHARON A. GRAHAM

Acton Legion news


